
From: Mitchell Nussbaum 
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 1:34 PM 
To: Zellers, Ledell 
Subject: Hotel Red Expansion  

  
Dear Ald. Zellers, 
 
I live a block from Hotel Red, on Madison St. Hotel Red have been good neighbors. But I am 
against their plan to expand. The original plan there was for a 7-story building. But that was 
rejected because it didn't fit into the neighborhood. So the Hotel is 4 stories tall. The proposed 
addition of 2 1/2 floors is also too tall. And especially with the new 4-story building going up on 
the corner of Oakland and Monroe, the extra traffic would be dangerous for children walking to 
Randall, to the bus to Franklin and to West High. Plus the proposed restaurant on top, with 
outdoor seating, would allow noise. We already get enough noise from football games. Those are 
only a few days/year. But the restaurant would be every day. And nothing would block the noise 
because of the height of the building. And also allowing this exception to the neighborhood height 
rules would allow future building to violate the rules. 
 
Please vote against this proposal.  
 
Sincerely, 
Genie Ogden 
 
PS - most of my neighbors are also against this. They signed a petition which I turned in to Eileen 
Hornberger. 

 


